A GeorgiaPacific

Palatka Pulp and Paper Operations
Consumer Products Division

P.O. Box 919
" Palatka, FL 32178-0919
o (386) 325-2001

| RECFE vED

DEC 08 2003

December 4, 2003

Mr. Bruce Mitchell

State of Florida

Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road

Twin Towers Office Building
Tallahassee, FL 32399

BUREAU OF AR REGULATION

RE: Georgia-Pacific Corporation — Palatka Mill
MACT Il Application

Dear Mr. Mitchell,

As we discussed on our meeting on November 21, 2003 Georgia-Pacific
Corporation is withdrawing its MACT Il Application dated November 4, 2003
and will be resubmitting the application subsequent to compliance testing
required by 40 CFR Part 63 Subpart S. If you have any questions, please call

me or Ed Jamro at (386) 325-2001.
Sincerely: ;

Myra Carpenter
Environmental Superintendent

mjc

cc. T.R. Wyles, W.M. Jernigan, S.D. Matchett, E.S. Jamro, D. Buff - Golder




